
 
 

From: Iqbal Gill   
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:56 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]2548 embleton road application for banquet hall support 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Morning  
Iqbal gill 
2573 embleton road  
brampton 
I got letter in mail re 2548 embleton rd  
i am in support for banquet hall  2548 embleton road  
please post this  if you need to post any place  
 
i also be attenting   meeting on oct 3rd 2023  
Thanks 
 


